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Site Report – School Site – 2/10/22 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Nancy Mills, Head Teacher 

 
Outstanding Activities and Events 
The High Schoolers took 2nd place in Battle of the Books at the STATE level!  
 
 
 

 
 
 
Personnel  
Spring break brought a refreshed group of professionals back into the school environment with a positive 
outlook on the rest of the year. 
 
Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
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Students are on target and progressing through their standards nicely. We have two students who have 
graduated already this school year. 
 
Technology Progress 
We are excited to be getting a visit from Sam Rigby this weekend. We are looking forward to have some 
working technology. 
 
Facility Update 
The facility is doing well. 
 
LSAC Activity 
The last LSAC meeting was held on March 10th. Topics of discussion included: school calendar, graduation, 
and state testing. 
 
Volunteer Report 
There are no volunteers in the school. 
 
Professional Development 
PD has been helpful. 
 
Pupil Attendance 
Pupil attendance has been strong. Whether students are learning at school or from home, attendance has 
been high.  
Student and Staff Safety 
We are erring on the side of safety by wearing masks. 
 
Subsistence Calendar 
Subsistence calendar is working out great. 
 
Other 

 
 


